
Junior Girl Scout Detective Badge 

Safety Town, in partnership with the Naperville Police Department, will be offering Junior Girl 

Scouts an opportunity to earn their Junior “Detective Badge.”  

Space is limited so register early! 

The Scouts will be meeting the following requirements during this fast paced workshop: 

 Practice the Power of Observation

 Communicate in Code

 Fingerprint for Fun

 Try out Detective Science

 Follow the Clues to Solve a Real Mystery

Participants will observe a mock crime scene and help determine who committed the crime.  

They will also make their own fingerprint card and “dust” for prints. A Safety Town patch is 

included in the registration fee. 

To register visit: Napervillejuniors.org. 


